
January 06, 2025 

Dear Parents
Greetings from Sophia!

This is to inform you that the winter break is extended to 9th January 2025 
for the classes Nursery to VIII. However, the school will reopen on 
7th January 2025 for the classes IX onwards. 
School timing for classes IX to XII will be: - 08:30 a.m. to 12:00 noon.  

Regards

Principal




